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5.2.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Message from Mrs Rawlins – Friday update 
 
I hope this finds you and your family well.  There are a couple of things to let you know 
about: 
 
e-Safety focus next week:  In assemblies next week, I will be talking about e-safety.  
Tuesday 9th February is Safer Internet Day nationally, and this links well with us all 
learning more about how children can stay safe online.  Mrs Dearman has put links to 
some e-safety activities on the ‘Website of the Week’ eSchools group, and I have copied 
the links for you here also: 
KS1 activities here:  https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Support-tools/home-activity-
worksheets/5-7s/ 
KS2 activities here:  https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/support-tools/home-activity-
worksheets/8-10s/ 
This site also has lots of helpful information for parents and carers on how to keep 
children safe online:  https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers 
 
 
Celebrating home learning:  Mrs Whiting has been gathering examples of some 
wonderful home learning and creating home learning galleries on the school website.  
Thank you for sending in your photos; please keep them coming, and do go and have a 
look at the pages if you haven’t seen them already!  Links here: 
https://www.arbury.cambs.sch.uk/website/home_learning_gallery_1/540108 
https://www.arbury.cambs.sch.uk/website/home_learning_gallery_2/540320 
 
Half-term fun, even during lockdown:  We sent home some information earlier in the 
week about some half-term activities organised by the local council.  I have attached that 
information again for you, as you may want to book onto some of the activities.  Also, you 
may usually have taken part in the ‘Twilight at the Museums’ events organised during the 
Spring half-term by Cambridge University Museums.  This year, events will be online, 
and you can find out more on their website and Facebook page:   
https://www.museums.cam.ac.uk/twilight 
https://www.facebook.com/cambridgeuniversitymuseums 
 
As usual, do contact us if we can be of help.  If you have any specifically KS1 questions, 
please contact Kathy Whiting at kwhiting@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and anything specifically 
involving KS2, please contact me at drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
Wishing you all a happy weekend! 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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